
To my patients, friends and family,

 

For over 35 years, Frost Orthodontics has been dedicated to providing our 
community the highest quality of care. As we continue to grow, we are thrilled to 
announce a new partnership with Otto Orthodontics. Dr. Gena Otto is a close 
friend, colleague and superb orthodontist.

 

Partnering with Otto Orthodontics will allow us to expand our reach in the 
community. We will be able to offer more services as well as expand our hours. 
Dr. Gena Otto, along with her associates Dr. Andy Larkin, Dr. Kirsten Karkow and 
Dr. Katelyn Roland, share our dedication to our patients and our specialty.

 

I will continue to serve as the primary doctor at the Creve Coeur Frost & Otto 
Orthodontics office alongside my long-time staff, as well as a few new faces. 
Your treatment and satisfaction will remain my top priority.

 

Please feel free to reach out to me or my team if you have any questions or 
concerns. We love our patients and appreciate your continued loyalty.

 

Thank you for your support for these 35 years. I am honored to continue to 
serve you and your families and am excited about the future. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Andy Frost 



